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July 28, 2023 
 
Danial Goldner, Chairman  
Public Utilities Commission 
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 
RE:  Notice of a Prehearing Conference issued in Docket No: DE 22-043,  

Statewide Low-Income Electric Assistance Program 2022-2023 Program Administrative 
Budgets - Hearing date: August 8th, 2023  

 
Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 
The New Hampshire Community Action Agencies (NHCAA) understands that all petitions to 
intervene were to be filed on or before July 31, 2023, and would like to respectfully request the 
Commission's approval to add Jeanne Agri, Chief Executive Officer for Community Action 
Program Belknap-Merrimack Counties, as an intervenor in the above-referenced case. If 
approved, please include Jeanne Agri Jagri@capbm.org on the service list for this docket.  
 
Per the current PUC practices, paper copies will not be delivered unless otherwise directed to do so.      
This communication is transmitted electronically to the service list in the above-referenced 
docket. 
 
I appreciate your consideration, and please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Jeanne Agri 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Main EAP file  

DE 22-043 Service List via email 

tel:+1%20800%20735-2964
mailto:Jagri@capbm.org

